HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

February 24, 2009

2:30 p.m.
Members present:  Anita Fisher – teacher representative, Lesley Bone-teacher representative, Tara Martin-teacher representative, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed February agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Martin-1st, Wells-2nd)

Minutes from the November SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Fisher -1st, Bone-2nd)

Instruction-

Mrs. Handel discussed the recent administrative walkthrough results.  She also gave information on the spring Thoughtful Education Action Plan.  Teachers have finished walkthroughs at Lincoln Trail, Creekside, and GC Burkhead.  Teachers at Howevalley will finish their lessons for visiting teachers on March 9th.  Feedback from the teachers on the visits to other schools has been very positive.  Mrs. Bone and Mrs. Fisher said they felt the visits were very helpful and informative.  

Mrs. Handel gave a first reading of the bylaw revisions.  No changes were made as a result of the first reading.  A second reading and vote to accept the new bylaws will be made at the March meeting.

Mrs. Handel gave information to the council on the SBDM Board of Education Roundtable to be held at Central Hardin High School media center on March 17th at 4:45 p.m.  The committee went through the SISI document. The committee gave feedback on where the school currently ranks on Thoughtful Education, MAP testing, and Literacy.  Mrs. Handel will compile the information and send out to members for there review prior to the Roundtable discussion.  Mrs. Handel encouraged all members to attend if possible.

The committee reviewed the Professional Development plan for 2009-2010.  The committee agreed unanimously to accept the plan at submitted (Bone-1st, Fisher-2nd).  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budget were presented for review.

Mrs. Handel shared information on current legislation on HB 1 – revision of the CATS Assessment program and the Disaster Days Bill.    

Also she asked the committee to be thinking of items for SBDM Section 7 needs list.

She also encouraged members that were interested in serving on the council again to see Yvonne Schaefer- for teacher representatives, and Debbie Hibbard for parent representative.  

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.(Martin-1st, Wells-2nd)  The next scheduled meeting will be on Tuesday, March 24th at 2:30 p.m. in the school library.

